From: AWR

**Sent:** Friday, 13 May 2022 12:40 PM

To: Nathan Pennetta
Cc: Chambers - Ross J

**Subject:** RE: National Farmers Federation - Question on Notice

Dear Nathan,

The NFF's request for an extension has been approved.

The response can be provided on **16 May 2022**.

Kind regards,

## **David Rozenbes**

Assistant Director, Economic Research

Modern Awards and Economic Research Section



## Fair Work Commission

Australia's national workplace relations tribunal

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.

This email was sent from Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Country.

From: Nathan Pennetta < NPennetta@nff.org.au>

**Sent:** Friday, 13 May 2022 9:45 AM **To:** AWR <AWR@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: National Farmers Federation - Question on Notice

Good morning,

We would just like to reach out to confirm that the National Farmers Federation (**NFF**) are aware of the question on notice from the Expert Panel regarding our initial submissions. We have prepared a substantive response, however, understand that we are now running overtime, with responses being due by Friday 6 May 2022.

If the Commission could grant us an extension until Monday 16 May to provide a response it would be greatly appreciated. We are committed to working with the Commission to provide relevant information and responses from the perspective of agriculture. We apologise for any inconvenience the delays may cause.

Kind regards,

Nathan Pennetta

Policy Officer - Workplace Relations and Legal Affairs



(02) 6269 5612 | Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604 14 Brisbane Avenue, Barton ACT nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers

The information in this email and any attachments is strictly for the intended addressee(s) for purposes agreed and approved by the National Farmers' Federation. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you have received this email and you are not the intended addressee, any confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you are not permitted to read, distribute or otherwise use the information it contains. Unless otherwise specified, media releases and other information intended for the public domain may be circulated and reproduced without further permission. This email does not constitute formal advice or consent, commitment or agreement by the sender or the National Farmers' Federation unless specifically approved and indicated. If you have received this communication in error or wish to be removed from a distribution list, please contact the National Farmers' Federation on +61 2 6269 5666.